DLPSA Minuteg
- Organizational Meeting

10/2/06
“To Beautify, Preserve and Protect”

Meeting called to order at 7:30pm, at Duane’s home

Election of Officers:
President Duane Lueck
Vice President Dan Bodary

Secretary Rod Ross
Treasurer Scott Hackney
Committee Appointments: .
Maintenance Scott Kreta/ Divans LA«
Liaison Dan Bodary
Hospitality ~ S. Hocking/Jan Bachman
Newsletter ~ Jan Bachman/Rod Ross
Discussion Items:
1. Power to the Pavilion
Duane received word from Cherryland Electric that fees would be going
up as of 11/15. It was decided to have the power connected prior to this
date to save money on installation. Total cost of this project is around
$2100.00.
2. Boat Dock Repairs
There are two sections of the boat launch dock that are in need of repair.
It was decided to repair these sections prior to installation of the dock
in the spring of 2007.
3. Emails addresses of Board members
Duane Lueck €3t Glueck@aol.com

Dan Bodary bbodary@hotmail.com

Scott Hackney shackney@traverse.com

Rod Ross rossro@cherryknoll.tcaps.net
Scott Hocking justtrucks2@aol.com

Jan Bachman bachman@chartermi.net
Scott Kreta cssewing@yahoo.com

4. Further discussion of procedure to “convert” DLPSA to a “governing entity”
We need an accurate scenario of what needs to be done. Educate
ourselves so we can accurately educate our constituents on the peninsula:
Will it help to lower dues? Increase property values if residents
own “road ends” and parks?
5. Next meeting was set for the first Monday in November, 11/6/06
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm.



